
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AT HIGHFIELD 
WE 

LISTEN……… 

Highfield Children helping in the Community  
A resident is a volunteer at the local hospice, she asked us to contact the 
hospice. From this conversation 
we have formed a link with The North London Hospice in Barrowell Green. 
The Choir have been there and performed, they have also shared stories 
with the patients….then our brilliant partnership began! 
North London Hospice  
Our school council worked with staff and patients of the hospice along with  our 
resident poet Cheryl they produced some wonderful work including some insightful 
poems on memories. 
Both children and the hospice staff and patients learnt a great deal from this 

joined up working project. This link will continue. 

 

TO THE 
COMMUNITY 

Over- grown greenery and 
litter.  
 
 We continually trim all shrubs, 
bushes and overhanging trees on 
the school site to ensure that 
public foot paths are clear and 
safe for passers-by and for the 
residents.  
We teach our children about 
looking after our neighbourhood 
and to throw their rubbish in a 
rubbish bin.  Following a request 
from local residents our site 
staff  have also been litter 
picking in Farm Road 
 

 Request for information about 
the school.  
We alert the residents of Highfield 
Road of any immediate functions that 
will impact on them and have made 
them aware of the school website for 
further information. 
www.highfieldprimary.co.uk   

 

Volunteers 
Many Parent, carers and residents volunteer their 
time and come into the school to hear children read. 
The time given by theses adults is very worthwhile 
and really helps the children in their learning, we 
are most grateful. Many go on to gain qualifications 
to become TAs and some have been employed at the 
school. 

 

Dangerous parking 
We have continued to raise 
awareness on dangerous parking to 
our families and are holding them 
to account of their illegal actions. 
We are also working with the 
traffic police to support our 
plight. The safety of the children 
is paramount. We are texting 
families and adding our safety 
concerns in our website and in our 
newsletter. 
We are working with residents and 
sign posting them to appropriate 
authorities that will deal with 
illegal and irresponsible parking. 

 

http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/

